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Senator Kanavas:

Attached is the requested amendment to the substitute amendment to SB–249.  I did
not change the word “affiliate” to the word “affiliates” on page 25, line 10, because to
do so would have been ungrammatical.  The current wording accomplishes what I
understand to be your intent.  Please feel free to call if you have any questions.
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Legislative Attorney
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